
 

 
 
July 1, 2022 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attn:  Filing Center 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301-3398 
 
Re: UM 1930 – PacifiCorp’s Comments on Staff’s Draft Recommendation and Request 

for Comments Use of Agent Subscription Model 
 
PacifiCorp, d/b/a Pacific Power (PacifiCorp) provides these brief comments in support of Public 
Utility Commission of Oregon (Commission) Staff’s Draft Recommendation and Request for 
Comments Use of Agent Subscription Model, issued June 14, 2022.  

PacifiCorp shares many of the concerns raised by Portland General Electric Company, the 
Oregon Citizens’ Utility Board, and the Community Energy Project and is prepared to respond to 
any specific questions that may arise over the course of the Commission’s deliberations on this 
matter.  

PacifiCorp appreciates the thoughtful approach and analysis conducted by Staff in preparing its 
recommendation and urges the Commission to adopt it as proposed by Staff.  

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Shelley McCoy 
Director, Regulation 


